
 Comunicat 
  Pàgina 1 de 1 

 
Secció Sindical CCOO Sitel Barcelona 
C/ Fluvià, 65, 4ª planta (despacho)  - 08019 Barcelona - Tel. 91 061 69 53  

sitel@ccoo.cat - https://www.ccoo-servicios.es/sitel/ - https://es-la.facebook.com/ccoositel/ 

 
 

The 6th of January is paid as a special holiday 
 

 
Dear colleagues, we want to inform you that this coming January the 6th is 
not regarded as a bank holiday. The explanation is as follows: in the year 
2019, there are 14 bank holidays (already established), without taking into 
account the day of Kings (Epiphany), because of that this 2019 January, the 
6th is not a bank holiday. 
 
Nonetheless the collective agreement establishes that the day 6th of January 
is a special holiday (festivo especial), as January the 1st and December the 
25th. 
 
Do not think that it is a gift that we received from the company. It had to be 
denounced before the Supreme Court, because the trade association did not 
want to pay the special holiday when they fall on Sunday.   
 
So, how does that concerns us? Well, if we had the "luck" to be chosen to 
cover the service that day, we will receive the surcharge for special holiday 
that is established in the collective agreement tables, in addition to the 
compensation of a paid day off. Yes, only if we have to work, if not, the day of 
Kings will be paid as any other Sunday. 
 
If you have any questions do not hesitate to contact us. 
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